
Report of the 

Parking Lot Committee 

June 3, 2021, at 4:30 PM 

Attending in Valhalla’s Party Room were Mike Fenske & Jim Iverson- co-chairs, Lou Ohly, Elaine 

Wiegert, Dan Bredesen, Maintenance Supervisor; and Stacy Wilhelm, General Manager. Dana Petron 

was also present.   

The committee was informed that Rochester Sand & Gravel (RSG) now plans to begin in mid-July. 

Management and RSG plan on connecting around June 16 to see if they have a more definite start 

date. 

The committee discussed updating reserve parking signage following construction. After reviewing 

signage options, it was agreed, Maintenance will create a model for the committee to further review.  

The committee discussed replanting following construction. Lou volunteered to contact the city 

forester to discuss what tree, in which locations, would be best for Valhalla’s property in the future.  

With nothing further to discuss, the meeting was adjourned. 

 

Submitted by Stacy Wilhelm 

 

 

 


